
ALABAMA HIGH SCHOOL 
RODEO ASSOCIATION

October 1, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

Please excuse ______________________________________from school 
Friday,September 10, 2025 for the second rodeo of the season in Andalusia.  It takes hard 
work and determination to be a premier rodeo athlete and these kids have worked hard all 
summer preparing for this rodeo season.  Make sure to send your students off with support 
for him/her as they go to compete against the best youth athletes across our region. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Tommy Turner, President
Alabama High School Rodeo Association


